
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

                                                                                         RGCET/CIR/2018-19/27 

     10.08.2018 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

In view of the Kanniakoil car festival on 10th August, 2018 (Friday), the college buses 

plying through Cuddalore, Chidambaram and Neyveli will leave the campus by 1.00 p.m. 

All the students and bus coordinators for the above mentioned route are herewith 

permitted to leave the college premises during the afternoon session on the above 

mentioned day. 

 

                        PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Administrator 

2. The Vice Principal 

3. The PRO 

4. The Accounts Officer       
5. All the HODs 

6. The Exam Wing 

7. The Librarian 

8. The DPE 

9. The Scholarship / Records Section 

10. The Placement officer  

11. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 

12. The Attendance Incharge 

13. The File 

 


